
Calling all 

Chaperones!! 
PGJH Choirs are in need of Chaperones for events which take 
place periodically. Sometimes it's a sports event, other times a 
service performance at a rest home. Typically you would 
accompany us on the bus to the event, be there for the event, and 
join us on the bus for the return trip. If you would be interested in 
helping out now and then, please email Mr. Manning at 
trevormanning@alpinedistrict.org   

Please include a best phone number to reach. Important: the 
district requires that all chaperones have fingerprints taken and a 
background check. This can be done through the district website: 
go to "quick find" on the top right of the screen, then to 
"fingerprinting and background checks" to initiate the process. You 
can get your fingerprints taken at the district office and should 
have results back within 1 week, then you're all set! When these 
performances come up, I will reach out to our volunteer list with 
event details to see who would be interested and available to help. 

This Saturday, May 14th, we have a choir performance at a BYU 

Baseball game and are still in need of a couple chaperones to 

help (who have already had a district background check). We 

leave PGJH at 11:30 am, game is at 1 pm, and we return home 

approximately 3 or 4 pm, depending on when the game ends. We 

try when we can to help out the chaperones by offering a couple 

complimentary tickets or a food voucher when we can. Please 

email Mr. Manning at trevormanning@alpinedistrict.org.  Thanks!   


